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Dear Rasika
I’m following up in relation to the Question without Notice asked by the Hon. Mark Banasiak
(Page 19 in the Transcript).
I can confirm that Vision Australia was not part of the consultative process referred to and
therefore did not have an opportunity to propose recommendations about appropriate speed
limits for e-scooters and e-bikes on shared paths.
Please let me know if you require additional information.
Thanks
Bruce

 

 
 

 

 






